
 

 

 

2 March 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

I attach correspondence/information from DE which was placed in the school Parent E-Booklet in 

February. Since that time no further guidance has been issued by CCEA to schools, but I am aware that you 

will be wondering what the coming weeks hold for your daughter. 

At this stage I can confirm that: 

 Teachers will use a range of selected work in order to set a Centre Determined Grade for each 

pupil. 

 In so doing they will endeavour to use evidence that shows pupils performing at their highest level. 

 It may also be necessary for pupils to take additional assessments using teacher assessments or 

resources provided by CCEA (other awarding bodies) – the school awaits further guidance on this. 

 

I am sorry that I cannot provide more detail at present. When further guidance has been received from 

CCEA we will be in a position to progress. 

Thank you. 

 

 

 


